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_____________________________________________________________________________________
Notice:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Grand Lodge has made a specific request of our Local to donate $6150 to aid in organizing activities.

This request will be discussed and voted on at the April 4th meeting.






We hope to see you at the meeting, 
April  4th, National Vitamin C Day.
image1.png
IAM Lodge 1731, 669 North Rocky River Rd., Berea, OH




